Elected Directors: Nomination deadline nears
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Nominations for three Elected Deputy Chairmen of Table Tennis England close in just under a week.

Any Company Member who wishes to make a nomination must return the Nomination Paper properly signed by
email or post to be received on or before Tuesday May 14, 2019 and candidates must return a Consent to
Nomination Paper and an election statement by the same date.

Full details of the election and how to make a nomination were sent to Company Members on 16 April and are on
the Elections page of this website.

May 14 is also the last date on which changes to the Electoral Register can be made in time for the election
ballot and the AGM.
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